
Thursday 29th February

3.00-3.30pm

Second hand 
uniform sale

including World Book 
Day outfits!

If you have any costumes suitable for World Book Day to donate, please leave them in the box outside the main 
office before the sale.  Thank you

PTFA shed
   (the shed is at the side of 
the Year 4 classrooms, near 

the Studio) 

Rescheduled


